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Sent: Sunday 25 April 2021 20:36
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Subject: Deposit Return Scheme - Consultation on legislative framework and scope of the scheme

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognise the sender and know the content is safe.
To whom it may concern,

| just want to communicate my whole hearted support to the introduction of a Deposit Return Scheme. Have seen
the benefits of such schemes in Helsinki and Zurich, and can’t wait for us to experience the same here.

| hope that every supermarket in the country is mandated to have one on premises, and | am glad that the plans
indicate that the bottles can be brought to any participating location, irrespective of where they where purchased.

Best,





